


 

 

City Engineer. A filing fee of $10,000 was determined to be the greater 
amount and has been received. 
  
 
On January 16, 2018 (Item No. VIII.N.), the Mayor and City Council 
directed the City Engineer to prepare a report containing the preliminary 
plans and specifications, assessment plat, and an estimate of the total 
costs for the proposed Street Improvement Assessment District No. 1627. 
 
The City Engineer prepared his report for Street Improvement 
Assessment District No. 1627 and submitted it to the City Clerk. The 
estimated total cost for this District is $132,254.50. 
 
On August 14, 2018 (Item No. VII.X.), the Council received the City 
Engineer’s Report and set a public hearing on the creation of Street 
Improvement Assessment District #1627 for September 11, 2018. 
 
Notice of the Public Hearing and Resolution creating the proposed Street 
Improvement District #1627 has been published and mailed as required 
by law.  

  
Previous Action Resolution setting a public hearing on September 11, 2018 on the 

assessment roll for Street Improvement Assessment District No. 1627, a 
portion of the Silverhawk Phase I Addition known as the Villas at 
Silverhawk, south of NW 178th Street and west of North Pennsylvania 
Avenue, adopted by Council, August 14, 2018 (Item No. VII.X.)  
 
Resolution directing the City Engineer to prepare preliminary plans, 
specifications, assessment plats, and an estimate of total costs for the 
proposed Street Improvement Assessment District No. 1627, January 16, 
2018 (Item No. VIII.N.) 

  
Engineer Smith Roberts Baldischwiler, LLC 
  
Review Public Works Department 
 
Recommendation:  Public hearing be held and resolution be adopted. 
 
 


